School of Music n

D CoMMUNCATIONS UNIVERSITY OF LEED

CONFERENCE ANNOUNCEMENT

Wagner’s World, 22-26 May 2013
To mark the 200th anniversary of the birth of Richard Wagner on 22 May 2013,
the School of Music, University of Leeds will host the international conference

‘Wagner and his World'.

A formal call for papers will be issued at a later date, but a list of suggested
themes is given below; however, we will consider papers on any aspect of
Wagner and related studies. We welcome suggestions for other themes, and for
discussion panels, round tables, performance workshops and other events. Ideas
from practitioners and experts nominally outside the musicological community
will be particularly welcome, as will proposals for sessions that encourage

interaction between scholars and non-scholars.

Suggested themes:

Wagner and Literature
Wagner and the Theatre
Wagner and the New World
Wagner and Eastern Europe
Wagner and Israel

Wagner in Performance
Wagner and Cinema
Wagner and the Future

Please direct all correspondence to: Dr Anastasia Belina: a.belina@leeds.ac.uk

or Dr Stephen Muir: s.p.k muir@leeds.ac.uk

A formal call for papers will be issued early in 2012.



